
 
From: Roberts, Heledd (AM Support Staff, Rhun Ap Iorwerth)  
Sent: 01 December 2015 12:01  
To: Chris Dellard @ Arriva Trains Wales  
Subject: Consultation: Rail Services To Manchester Airport 
 
Dear Mr Dellard, 
 
We are aware that Network Rail are hosting a consultation regarding an application by Arriva Trains 
Wales to extend services between the north Wales coast and Manchester to serve Manchester 
Airport, and that the closing date is December 3rd. 
 
As you know, Rhun sent a letter of support in March this year (copy attached), and wanted to let you 
know that we are still supportive.  If there is anything further we can do to help, please let us know. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Heledd Roberts 
Swyddog Ymchwil a Chyfathrebu i / Research and Communications Officer for 
RHUN AP IORWERTH 
Aelod Cynulliad Ynys Môn / Assembly Member for Ynys Môn 
Gweinidog Cysgodol Plaid Cymru dros Economi, Menter a Thrafnidiaeth /  
Plaid Cymru Shadow Minister for Economy, Enterprise and Transport 
 


